
Miss Wimperis says....

What a wonderful week we have had celebrating

World Book Day! Up and coming author Jo

Somerset has enjoyed working with four

children in Y6. They had the opportunity to read

a draft of Jo's book - Mission Find Mum - before

being published. The children then had the

opportunity to meet with Jo to discuss the book.
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Our Word of the
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questioning

Attendance
Champions!
Nursery and 

Y4 (97%) 
Our attendance target is

96%.
#everydaycounts

#ReadAchieveSucceed!
We had a wonderful week celebrating world book day! 

Well done to all the children who created a book in a box!

They were fantastic and will be displayed in our library! 



Check out the School Spider App or
www.westwoodacademy.org for school updates

and class blogs!

Stars of the week!

. 

A huge well done to Y4 who performed at the Choral
Speaking Event at Queen Elizabeth hall! The judges

said that there ‘enthusiasm brought the poem to life!’ 

Well done to the multi-skills team who competed against 11 other schools this
week and came second! A huge congratulations to Yameen who won an award for

his sportsmanship!  


